
 
 

 

 

                                                    
                                                                               Minutes 

                                                                   Board of Fire Engineers 

                                                                   Monday, March 13, 2017 

 

   

 The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 

 Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Joki, Dave Flannery and Chief Corey were 

present. Dave Santuccio was absent. 

 February Minutes were read and accepted. 

 New radios were discussed. Chief will call Beltronics tomorrow see how the project is 

moving along. 

 We will continue to work on getting prices on new fire trucks in April.  

 We will have an Active Shooter Drill on June 24, at CSDA. 

 After Town meeting we will bid out the exhaust system for upstairs and the ramp roof. 

 Dave Joki brought up getting young personnel trained for becoming Officers. This would 

help when older personnel retires. Everyone thought this was a good idea. 

 Chief brought up about building a rack to hold everyone’s spare set of gear. The Board 

suggested picking a spot downstairs to build the rack. 

 Chief let the Board know we working on SOPs and SOGs. Chief will sign them when 

they are done. 

 Chief will keep trying to get in touch with ISO guy. 

 It was noted that CPR Training will be held during our regular April 10th meeting time.   

The next Board of Fire Engineers meeting will be held on April 18th, which Lt. Royea has 

been asked to attend. 

 Bills were signed. 

 Meeting adjourned at 8:45 pm. 

 

 

 

              Respectfully submitted, 

 

              Charles E. Corey Sr. 
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